
 

 

Annex F – Responses from Consultation 
 
 
Federation of Small Businesses 
 
‘Appears to mainly simplify the language with no major changes? Thus seems 
straightforward to us’. 

 
Make it York 
 

‘The proposed changes and all seem sensible and for good reason. 
It doesn’t feel as though the changes are at all controversial.’ 

 
York BID 
 
‘None of the changes look like an issue for me.’ 

 
York, North Yorkshire and East Riding Growth Hub 
 
‘I think there's an additional outcome that is worth adding around making every contact 
count and improving connectivity between regulators and wider business support services 
 
I think it might be worth adding something in about signposting towards additional business 
support services as well e.g. there are grants available to help businesses improve their 
production processes and the Growth Hub can introduce businesses to them.’ 
 
 

 


